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PRESBYTERI AN-UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANI A MEDICAL CENTER
Fifty One North Thirty-ninth Street Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19104

Area Code 215 662-8000

August 25, 1986

DAVID A. IDDENDEN, M.B., M.R.C.O.G., F.A.C.O.G.
Director

Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology
662-8798

John E. Glenn, Ph.D, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pa. 19406 Re: Inspection No. 86-01

Dear Mr. Glenn:

In response to your letter of August 4,1986, I wish to indicate the
corrective steps we are taking to insure that there is no repetition of
the violation cited in that letter.

We have taken steps to insure that no Iodine-125 source is maintained

on our premises longer than six months from the date of its' leak test prior
to being dispatched to us. This step in itself should bring us in full com-
pliance with our license. As an additional pre-caution I have arranged with
local services to provide a leak test in our facility on demand, should for
any reason an Iodine-125 source need to have its' six month leak test perform-
ed at our facility.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

V
.

David A. Iddenden, M. B. ,M.R.C.O.G. ,
F.A.C.O.G.
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